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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
A small group of children have begun stringed instrument lessons with All for Music Leicester. If anyone 
else would like to join them please contact the provider directly on lfsmusic305@outlook.com or call or 
WhatsApp 07490807574. 
 
Gymnastics after school club: The club has been very popular and too many have applied for it to run 
safely. Therefore, the club will run until half term for Class 3 and Class 4. After half term it will run for 
Class 1 and Class 2. Thank you for your understanding. 
 
The Year 5/6 residential visit to Min-Y-Don in Wales is booked for 27th to 31st October 2025. Provisional 
costs are provided in the letter which has been sent home today with the children in Year 4 and Year 5. 
This cost is worked out using provisional coach costs and also all the children going. This is always an 
excellent trip and the children will remember it for the rest of their lives. We thoroughly recommend 
that if your child is currently in Year 4 or Year 5 you sign up for them to go. 
 

Yours sincerely  
 

Gavin Beetham 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Provisional Dates 
11&12/02/25 – Parents Evenings (Provisional) 
Half Term – 17-21/02/25 
6/03/25 – World Book Day 
24/03/25 Fit-Fencing Day 
11/04/25 – Easter Service 2pm 
Easter Break 14-25/04/25 
5/05/25 – Bank Holiday 
12-15/05/25 – KS2 SATS 
Half Term – 26-30/05/25 
24 &25/06/25 – KS2 Performances 
1/07/25 – Sports Day 
8/07/25 – Leavers Assembly 
9/07/25 – School closed until 26/08/25 
 
 


